
SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, June 23, 2020)
Generated by Sarah Wilcox on Wednesday, June 24, 2020

1. CALL TO ORDER BY THE SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT 
    OF SCHOOLS
    Tommy Allen expressed his happiness of being back in his dais seat as it 
    feels somewhat normal.  He thanked the IT Department for their tremendous 
    job, and thanked Superintendent and staff for their hard work.  He voiced his 
    concern regarding Marathon Health Clinics long turnaround time with routine
    blood tests. 

Bill Mignon was happy to receive dedication and graduation pamphlets and 
    newspaper articles from Pedro Menendez High School's inaugural year 
    from Ms. Kristen Bozeman, Assistant Principal.

    Kelly Barrera thanked parents who submitted feedback for the surveys. She
    has been impressed by the leadership of various meetings and dedication to
    students and appreciates everyone working together as we forge ahead.

    Bev Slough shared her appreciation to the entire core team and all staff as
    we continue working on the best and safest school year start in August.

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
4.01 Strategic Plan Update presented by Dr. Brennan Asplen, Deputy 

            Superintendent for Academic and Student Services; Kyle Dresback, 
            Associate Superintendent for Student Support Services; Michael Degutis, 
            Chief Financial Officer; Christina Langston, Chief of Community Relations; 
            and Cathy Hutchins, Associate Superintendent for Human Resources.

    4.02 School Reopening Proposals presented by Kyle Dresback, Associate
            Superintendent for Student Support Services.

5. PUBLIC COMMENT
    1. Roxanna Lewis, 149 Cattail Circle, Jacksonville, FL 32259.
        Ms. Lewis spoke about preparing for the start of school and
        large gatherings that can affect our community.

    2. Roger Wilson, 136 Strongbranch Dr, Ponte Vedra, FL 32082.
        Mr. Wilson spoke about CDC and low stats of Covid-19 spread.

    3. Joshua Kaspar, 110 Old Hickory Forest Rd, St. Augustine, FL 32084.
        Mr. Kasper spoke about fall schedule and policies for exposure to Covid-19.

    4. Kelly Richars, 2417 E. Caparina Drive, St. Augustine, FL 32092.
        Ms. Richars spoke about hybrid models and providing technology.

    5. Trisha Long, 3047 Audrey Ann Lane, Middleburg, FL 32068.
        Ms. Long spoke about employment regarding virtual school and the
        rise in Covid-19 cases in Florida and start of school.
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    6. Kora Stoll, 23 Sabor De Sal Rd, St. Augustine, FL 32080.
        Ms. Stoll spoke about virtual school and distance learning.

    7. Stacie Gopal, 689 Majestic Eagles Dr, Ponte Vedra, FL 32081.
        Ms. Gopal spoke about PVA overcrowding and Covid-19 low/no spread concerns.

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS AND SUPERINTENDENT
    OF SCHOOLS
    Bill Mignon thanked the presenters and shared his concern for people traveling 
    into our community.

    Kelly Barrera recognized the efforts of leadership and parents and thanked today's
    presenters for the information and teams' hard work.

    Tommy Allen thanked Dr. Asplen, Superintendent Forson, and staff for their hard 
    work and fluidity in preparing for the upcoming school year. 

    Patrick Canan thanked the whole SJCSD team as they work through complex 
    challenges.  He shared his appreciation for parent and community's pertinent 
    input as we take all the suggestions into consideration.

    Bev Slough thanked the staff for their hard work as we navigate through this
    unsettling time.  She shared her appreciation to our wonderful team, to include
    the parents, as we focus on what is safest for our students as we move into
    the start of a new school year.

    Tim Forson thanked parents for their feedback in regard to the parent surveys.
    This helps the district as they make decisions.  He stated we still do not know 
    what the start of next school year will look like today, but will continue on track in
    finding the correct solutions for high achievement and safety.

7. ADJOURNMENT at 12:22 PM.
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